
 
 

 
24001 Stevens Creek Blvd. 

Cupertino, CA  95014 
Phone Number: 408-996-4202 

 
 
 
 

September 13, 2017 
 
Roger S. Lee 
Assistant Director of Public Works  
City of Cupertino 
 
 
RE: Street Sweeping 
   
Dear Roger: 
 
This letter confirms Lehigh Southwest Cement Company’s (Lehigh) agreement to contribute to 
the cost of street-sweeping N. Foothill Blvd. in Cupertino (from McClellan Road to Highway 
280).  Lehigh agrees that, for the period of one year (52 weeks), Lehigh will pay the City $200 
per week to reimburse the City for its costs of hiring Contract Sweeping Co. to conduct an 
additional sweep of N. Foothill Blvd. each Friday with a regenerative air sweeper.   
 
Lehigh is making this contribution to reiterate its commitment to fostering a good relationship 
with the City and the surrounding community.  Lehigh does not believe, and specifically denies, 
that its site is the cause of any of the excess pebbles or dust on N. Foothill Blvd.     
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
________________________________ 
Erika Guerra 
Environmental Director  
Lehigh Hanson  
 
 
.cc  
Keith Krugh (Lehigh)  
Denzil Cotera (Lehigh)  


